

The Council of Civic Organizations of Brandywine Hundred Presents An In-Person Public Meeting:

"NCC Property Reassessment and Implications"

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 2023, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. FIRST UNITARIAN CHURCH 730 Halstead Road – 19803

The Council of Civic Organizations of Brandywine Hundred (CCOBH) is pleased to sponsor an In-Person Public Meeting about the **New Castle County (NCC) Property Tax Reassessment Process and its Implications**. This meeting is open to all Brandywine Hundred residents and is being held after receiving a lot of inquiries about the process directed to the Public Officials and CCOBH.

This Public Meeting is arranged for you to meet with:

- the NCC Officials from the NCC Office of Finance,
- Tyler Technologies, and
- NCC Councilpersons Dee Durham and John Cartier.

After providing general information, they will answer your questions about the NCC Property Reassessment process and its implications.

<u>Please click on this link to submit your questions by completing this form.</u> We are requesting that you submit your questions in advance of the meeting. This will help the presenters to address as many of your questions and concerns as possible during the general session.

Agenda:

- Welcome Opening and Introduction of CCOBH by CCOBH President Robert J. Valihura, Jr., Esquire
- Brief Statement by NCC Councilwoman Dee Durham
- Brief Statement by NCC Councilman John Cartier
- NCC Property Reassessment What it is and Why? General Information by Denzil J. Hardman, Manager, NCC Finance & Assessment
- NCC Property Reassessment Survey Process by Mike McFarlane, Tyler Technologies
- OPEN PUBLIC DISCUSSION Question and Answer session for 1.5 hours with presenters

Don't miss this public meeting opportunity. To learn more about property reassessment, visit the following site https://empower.tylertech.com/New-Castle-County-Delaware.html#field and download the "Frequently Asked Questions & Answers" document.

CCOBH hopes to see you on THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 16, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. at the First Unitarian Church. Parking is available along Whitby Road and across the street from the main entrance of the church in UNLIGHTED parking lots. Bringing a -Flashlight is suggested.